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Deputy Patrick Costello 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
14th March 2022 

 
PQ 12367/22 Deputy Patrick Costello - To ask the Minister for Health if he will make 
available at home treatments for the immunocompromised such as Molnupiravir and 
Paxlovid; and if he will make a statement on the matter 
 
Dear Deputy Costello,  
 
Thank you for your representation.  
 
A supply of Paxlovid is expected to arrive into Ireland around the end of the month.  
These treatments will be available to the immunocompromised for home use. Discussions are 
ongoing on Molnupiravir and we do not have a confirmed delivery date for this therapeutic 
yet.  
 
I hope this provides you with assistance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 


